
From: Devlin, Lotte
To: Shealy, Kyle E <Kyle.Shealy@SCDMV.net>

Blake, Trish <Trish.Blake@scdmv.net>
Deleon, Wanda J <Wanda.Deleon@SCDMV.net>

CC: Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>
Earley, Jr., Jimmy E <Jimmy.Earley@SCDMV.net>
Valenta, Val <Val.Valenta@scdmv.net>

Date: 5/13/2010 1:18:36 PM
Subject:

Attachments: public safety fee increase 5-13-10.xls

Here is the final breakout of all current plate classes detailing

whether a $6.00 annual Public Safety Service fee is to be assessed
if the fee is to be assessed, what the distribution needs to be

Sheet 1 shows the estimated revenue projections
Sheet 2 (displayed) shows the actual breakout and distribution by plate class
Sheet 3 shows a full listing of all current plate classes
Sheet 4 shows the distribution by classification.
 
Here are the basic rules:
 

The distribution and assignment of the fee is based on the plate class.
Trailers, Vehicles with permanent tags, no fee vehicles, and customer products (except for 
BMW employee benefit tags - PC BM and BM1) will not be assigned the fee.
Right now, IRP vehicles with apportioned tags will not be assigned the fee.  SC base jurisdiction 
rates will need to be changed and communicated to IRP Inc. before this fee is collected.  We 
anticipate right now that we would implement this in January 2010.  We will at that point need to 
distribute the PSSC from all IRP fees collected by or for SC.
Vehicles that are eligible for a special plate (plate class designated by PPV) will be classified as 
private passenger vehicles, regardless of vehicle type.  This means that the full $6 annual ($12 
biennial) fee is to go to DPS
Only vehicles in the plate classes designated as PROP will be classified as property carrying 
vehicles. The total fee will be $3 for semi-annual, $6 annual and $12 biennial. On these vehicles 
the assessed fee is split 1/3 to DOT and 2/3 to DPS. 
In the revenue estimates fleet vehicles showed a 75% - 25% distribution between property and 
PPV, respectively.  Because the numbers are so small, and because strictly speaking all fleet 
vehicles are commercial vehicles, we are designating all vehicles in the FV class as property 
carrying vehicles.  This will make programming and distribution much easier, with very small 
revenue impact to DPS.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Lotte Devlin

Deputy Director, Vehicle Services

South Carolina Department of Motor Vehicles

PO Box 1498

10311 Wilson Blvd.

Blythewood, SC 29016-0038

Phone: 803-896-4879
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